
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

Please find below a form that you need to sign if you DO NOT WANT your son or 

daughter's name, picture, and/or written materials used on the web site.  
Please complete the form and return it to school with the other forms sent home at the 

beginning of the year.  

 

Thank you! 
 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

___________________________________   _______ 

Student Name       Grade 

 

I do not want Bright Local School District to use the following on the Bright Local School 

District's web site.  Please check each box that you DO NOT WANT used. 

 

  Student photographs 

  Student name 

  Student papers, articles, poems, or other written materials or drawings 

  School affiliated social media sites, such as, Facebook, Twitter, etc. 

 

 

 

Name:  (Print) ____________________________ Signature:  ___________________________ 

 

Relationship:   ____________________________         Date:  ___________________________ 

 

 

 

 


